
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER
2 February 1983

Thank you for your letter of 28 January and for the

book on Ludmila Zhivkova.

I was interested to hear of your meeting with

President Zhivkov and grateful to you for passing on his

message of goodwill, which I warmly reciprocate. The

particular suggestions about visits at various levels relate

to proposals about which we have been in touch with the

Bulgarian authorities through other channels. As we pursue

these matters it will be helpful to have in mind the points

in the message from President Zhivkov.
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Robert Maxwell, Esq., M.C.
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Thank you for your letter of 28 January and for the

book on President Ceausescu.

I was interested to hear of your meeting with the

President and grateful to you for passing on his message of

goodwill, which I warmly reciprocate. The particular

suggestions about visits at various levels relate to proposals

about which we have been in touch with the Romanian Authorities

through other channels. As we pursue these matters it will be

helpful to have in mind the points in the message from

President Ceausescu.

Robert Maxwell, Esq., M.C.


